
Mr . Ears Svanberg
and Ronald Nameth
Svenska Filminstitutet
Filmhuset Borgvagen
Box 27 126
102 52 Stockholm 27
Sweden

Dear Lars and Ron :

March 7, 1977

Thank you for your letter of February 7 inviting me to
send you materials for your Film and Video Conference .

	

I
am not a mkker, but I would advise that you contact Ms . Steins
Vasalka/257 Franklin Street/Buffalo, New York 14202/U .S .A .
I have given your letter to her .

GO'G : cm.9

Sincerely,

CENTER FOR MEDIA STUDY

Gerald O'Grady
Director


